
April 21, 2025 

WSBA Litigation Section 

Executive Committee 
Via U.S. Mail and E-Mail: 

RE:  Statement of Interest 

At-Large Member (10/1/2025-9/30/2028) 

I have been serving as an at-large member of the Executive Committee since 

approximately June of 2023, and I would like to continue working with the Committee in 

that role. I have enjoyed contributing to the monthly meetings, the Section Newsletter, 

and the Section Scholarship program. I look forward to being able to continue to 

contribute to the Section’s efforts in the future.  

Very truly yours, 

MICHAEL J. BRANDENBERG  


